
-----Original Message----- 
From: Police - SMTP [mailto:Police@ministerial.qld.gov.au] 
Sent: Monday, 8 September 2008 10:43 AM 
To: twdakin@bigpond.net.au 
Subject: Ministerial Correspondence Attached - Ref: C/08/00401 - Mr 
Warner Dakin 
 
 
<<C0800401.doc 
 
Below is a copy of the attachment just in case you are unable to open 
it. 
 
 
 
04 September 2008 
 
 
Mr Warner Dakin 
Email: twdakin@bigpond.net.au 
 
 
Dear Mr Dakin 
 
Thank you for your email of 5 August 2008, regarding land at Wacol 
being dedicated for public recreation and open space. 
 
The reference to the Ministerial statement by Mr Peter Beattie, the 
former Premier of Queensland, was in relation to the proposed 
Westgate Plan.  The Westgate Plan did not proceed and control over 
the land was returned to the original Departments. 
 
The land in question remains under the management of the Queensland 
Corrective Services and will be utilised as required by the Agency. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
[ ORIGINAL SIGNED ] 
 
 
 
Judy Spence MP 
Minister for Police, Corrective Services and Sport 
 
Ref: C/08/00401 
 
 
 
 
This email, together with any attachments, is intended for the named 
recipient(s) only; and may contain privileged and confidential 
information. 
If received in error, you are asked to inform the sender as quickly 
as possible and delete this email and any copies of this from your 
computer system network. If not an intended recipient of this email, 
you must not copy, distribute or take any action(s) that relies on 
it; any form of disclosure, modification, distribution and/or 
publication of this email is also prohibited.  Unless stated 



otherwise, this email represents only the views of the sender and not 
the views of the Queensland Government. 
 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
NOTICE - This e-mail and any attachments are confidential and only 
for the use of the addressee. If you have received this e-mail in 
error, you are strictly prohibited from using, forwarding, printing, 
copying or dealing in anyway whatsoever with it, and are requested to 
reply immediately by e-mail to the sender or by telephone to the 
Parliamentary Service on +61 7 3406 7111. 
Any views expressed in this e-mail are the author's, except where the 
e-mail makes it clear otherwise. The unauthorised publication of an 
e-mail and any attachments generated for the official functions of 
the Parliamentary Service, the Legislative Assembly, its Committees 
or Members may constitute a contempt of the Queensland Parliament. If 
the information contained in this e-mail and any attachments becomes 
the subject of any request under freedom of information legislation, 
the author or the Parliamentary Service should be notified. 
It is the addressee's responsibility to scan this message for 
viruses. 
The Parliamentary Service does not warrant that the information is 
free from any virus, defect or error. 
 
 
 
 
 


